
 
 
 

Community Education Update 
June 23, 2025 School Board Meeting 
 
Greetings from Community Education, 
 
2025 Summer Community Education Programs​  
Summer is off to a fast start! All summer program  numbers are looking great as usual! Oftentimes people think 
summer is a slow time but it truly is a summer slam as students are so involved in so many activities. Summer 
programming is truly a team effort and I am thankful and appreciate everyone who is involved.  

●​ Coaches/instructors for providing all these opportunities for our youth during the summer months 
●​ Paul and the buildings and grounds crew for assisting with facility maintenance and setup  
●​ Bob and Maggie with transportation for setting up transportation needs for FKC  

 
 
Welcome 
We would like to welcome Victoria Vorobyev to the FES staff. Victoria will be teaching 3-year-old preschool 
and ECFE classes with Lori Steen. 
 
 
Falcon Kids Care- Summer​  
Falcon Kids Care is also in full swing. I am very proud of our FKC staff members as they have put together a warm, 
welcoming, and supportive environment for students, parents, and other staff members. They have a full summer 
planned with fun activities, many field trips,  and new adventures.  
 
 
Thank You 
I would like to thank Eric Bjurman and Trish Perry for their years of service at Foley Public Schools.  Good luck to 
the both of you all on your new endeavors.  You will continue to do great things!  
 
 
Thank you, 
Alyssa 

 

 

The mission of Foley Community Education is to provide lifelong learning opportunities and 
experiences to community members of all ages. 


